





MKC HEROES

As you know this year's VE Day will be marking 75 years since the end of the war in Europe. Although their planned commemoration event on Plymouth Hoe can no longer take place, Plymouth City Council and The Box are hosting lots of great activities to commemorate and celebrate this very special occasion, and would love you to be involved too, but from the safety of your own home.

They are wanting to create a wonderful gallery of photographs from Veterans as well as serving Military and their families, all saluting for VE Day 75.

Please join in and send your photograph, maybe with your medals too. Please keep to the safety of your own home or garden.

Please email your photograph to
Lloyd.Owen@plymouth.gov.uk They hope to get the
photograph gallery up on their website:
www.visitplymouth.co.uk/VEDay75 early next week. So, they
very much look forward to receiving your photograph as soon
as possible, and together, creating something very special.